
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

SPECIAL MEETING

December 13, 2012
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Deborah Lewis-teacher, Sharon Kennedy-parent, Stacey Hughes-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Visitors:   None
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed December agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Cofer-1st, Collins-2nd)
Mrs. Handel presented the November minutes and SBDM Committee approved the minutes as presented.  (Collins-1st, Ghaderi-2nd)  

Good News-Committee members were invited to share Good News so far this school year.  Mrs. Handel had positive comments about walkthroughs and the productivity of PLCs.  She also commented on how well Mrs. Odom has done in her short time with us.  

Mrs. Handel presented that the school would have funds to provide extension services to students in need through an additional Title I allocation.  The committee discussed ways to utilize this money.  More discussion and planning will occur at the January meeting.

Committee discussed preparation for CSIP revisions.  Mrs. Collins and Mrs. Handel will be attending a training on putting the CSIP in to Infinite Campus ASSIST program.  SBDM members recommended refining current initiative and improving on areas as noted at the November meeting based on current assessment results.
Areas to consider:  Writing (Plan refinement), Singapore Math/Math Solutions strategies, differentiation, and questioning/rigor.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were reviewed.

In other business the committee discussed the need to change the next meeting due to a training scheduled at the same time.  The regular SBDM meeting for January will occur on January 17th.  
With no other business, a motion was made and seconded to close the meeting(Collins-1st, Hughes-2nd ) 

The meeting adjourned at 3:32 p.m.  


